
 

  

7 August 2019 
 

KINDERGARTEN 2020 
 
 
This is a reminder for any parents with children due to start Kindergarten in 
2020 to contact the school office (if you have not already done so). Forms 
need to be completed and submitted as soon as possible to assist with 
planning for the new school year. To be eligible for enrolment children must 
turn five on or before 31 July 2020.  
 

 

 
 
Bert Lo Campo 
Principal 

 


